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Saturday,	20	May	2017		
9:40:37	AM	
	
I	support	a	fairer	price	for	solar.	
Feed-in	tariff	should	reflect	true	value	of	solar	and	value	plus	all	beneficial	
impact	on	environment.	
I	spent	thousands	of	dollars	when	the	solar	scheme	was	first	operational,	buy	
back	@0.60	now	i	get	barely	nothing	at	all.	
My	bill	before	i	was	credited	for	excess	power	to	the	grid.	
	
Now	i	got	my	bill	after	solar	buy	back	ended	its	$800.	
My	solar	is	useless	unless	i	pricing	is	better	regulated.	
	
Sythan	Hay		

	
Postcode:	2171	
	
	




